
 

 

 New Hartford Township 

Monthly Meeting 

November 12th, 2020, 7:00pm 

New Hartford Town Hall 
 

New Hartford Township Supervisors, Treasurer, Town Clerk, Fire Chief and Willie Erdmann the 

Township’s maintenance man were present. 

Meeting was called to order by supervisor Chairman Baumgartner at 7:05pm. Pledge of allegiance was 

recited. 

Fire Chief Schuldt reported the Fire Department could purchase Motorola Radios. The cost would be 

$20,810.99. The radios would be a help to the Fire and Rescue Department. 

A motion was then made by Supervisor Erdmann and 2nd by Supervise Pedretti to use the $20,550.00 

from the CARES Act Fund to purchase the radios and also a laptop computer. With the two purchases all 

the money from the fund will be used. Unanimously carried. 

Discussion on replacing old culverts that are going bad. Winona county will replace the culvert on 

Runaway Road next year with a box culvert. The life span of the culvert will be 100 years. New Hartford 

township will be responsible for $20,000.00 of the cost.  

Supervisor Baumgartner made a motion to pay the bills. 2nd by Supervisor Pedretti. 

Meeting adjoined at 8:45pm 

 

 

 

 

 


